
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
CC: 

Subject: 

Netai Basu [N.Basu@fehrandpeers.com] 
11/19/2018 11:10:51 AM 
Lisa Trifiletti [lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com] 
Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Louis A. Atwell [latwell@cityofinglewood.org]; Christina Erwin 

[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BOHF23SPDL T)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460a bdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; Brian Boxer 
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d5194aa8b3d8c519c29-Brian Boxer]; Tom Gaul 
[T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com]; Mike Samuelson [M.Samuelson@fehrandpeers.com] 
Murphy's Bowl: Request for Metro Documents/Plans 

Good morning Lisa. 

I'm writing to ask for your help with two information items, both from Metro. in each case, we can certainly contact 
Metro staff ourselves but I recall that you wanted to coordinate this. Either way is fine, but please advise on how we 
should proceed. 

During the conference call on 11/5, and once prior to that, you said you have more detailed plans for the LRT stations on 
the Crenshaw/LAX Line that are near the IBEC site. Please forward those to us, as we believe they will be useful 
supplements to the plans that you circulated on 10/8. It's the Downtown Inglewood and Fairview Heights stations that 
are most relevant for our ongoing analysis of the proposed IBEC project. 

I noticed that last Thursday's Metro Planning & Programming Committee agenda included the "Centinela Avenue Grade 
Separation Traffic Analysis" as well as staff reports and a Power Point presentation. We're reviewing that study now 
because it includes an analysis of special events in the area, including events at the IBEC, Forum and NFL stadium. The 
documented posted on-line do not include Appendices A through E for that study. Can you get those and forward them 
to us? If not, we'll contact Metro directly to obtain them. 

Thank you! 

-Netai 
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